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Notice Resardins Postnonement of 48tl NCAR Part-66 AML Examination

This notice is issued to all the applicants in light of the 48"' NCAR Part-66 AML examination which was scheduled

for l4-15 September 2025.

We would like to inform you that the scheduled 48* NCAR Part-66 Aircraft Maintenance Licence (AML)
Examination has been postponed until further notice due to the ongoing lunnoil rn Nepal.

We sincerely regret the inconvenience this nray cause and appreciate your understanding during this challenging

tirne. The new exantination dates will be announced once the situation stabilizes, and you will be notified in

advance to allow sufficient time for preparation and travel arrangements.

We kindly request that you regularly check your email and our official website for updates.

Should you have any urgent queries, please feel fiee to contact us.

Thank you for your patience, cooperation, and continued commitment.

Manager
Airworthiness Division
Flight Sat'ery Standards Department
Civil Aviation Authority of Nepal


